
TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Child Protection/Safeguarding Team 
Designated Teacher:  Miss Morrow 

Deputy Designated Teacher:  Mrs Wells 

School Governor:  Mrs H Apsley 

 

What a great week we have had in school! The weather was reasonably kind to us and hopefully things will 

continue next week. Being outside altogether gave the children a chance to meet with their new teacher for 

next year, this will continue next week. We hope to get outside lots next week again, therefore children 

should come to school in their PE clothing ALL week.  That is normal school T shirt, trainers, school 

sweatshirt and tracksuit bottoms, leggings or shorts.  Please remember sun hat and sun cream if the weather 

is nice. 

 

Today we had our first socially distanced assembly in the playground.  During this, the annual awards were 

presented and all the children received a “Superstar” medal. We are very proud of our children this year and 

wished to mark it accordingly.  

 

Thank you for the kind donations for Mrs Craig. We put staff and parental donations together and today she 

was presented with a voucher for her favourite hotel. We wish Mrs Craig, a happy and healthy retirement 

after 16 years at Toreagh.  A little birdie told me she will miss us – just a bit!!! 

 

Primary 7 

Monday 21st is treat day.  Children do not need to bring any break or lunch to school on this day, as they 

will be having their ‘chip shop’ treat. 

 

Tuesday 22nd  This will be the last day in school for P7 children.  They will finish school at 12 noon on this 

day. 

Children may wear their own clothes to school on both days. 

 

Friday 25th June 2021 

School will close for all children on this day.  Please note the pick- up times: 

P5 & P6 11.40am 

P3 & P4 11.50am 

P1 & P2  12.00pm 

 

Free School Meals and Uniform Grant  

Parents/guardians who are currently in receipt of support for the 2020/21 school year will not be sent a pre-

populated form for the 2021/22 school year. All parents/ guardians (including new applicants) are required 

to apply on-line via the EA website. https://www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/free-school-meals 

It is recommended that parents/ guardians apply during the month of June, or as early as possible, to enable 

applications to be processed for support to be in place for their children for the new school year. Parents/ 

guardians are being advised of the importance of providing valid Bank or Building Society account details in 

the claimant’s own name. Payments cannot be made into Post Office accounts. 

Please apply, as extra money is allotted to our school budget. 

 

 

 

https://www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/free-school-meals


School Uniform 

School uniform can be purchased from SD Kells, Larne, or www.squarewearni.co.uk.  If buying uniform 

from Squarewearni it is not necessary to buy the white t-shirt with the school logo, a plain white t-shirt from 

any shop is acceptable. 

School ties are available from the school office at a cost of £5.00. 

 

 

I intend issuing a final note next week, I will let you know by text when it will be available on the website. 

 

C L Morrow 

Principal          18.06.2021 

 

Community News 

 

 
 

YOUTH RUGBY 
COME & GIVE IT A TRY 
Larne Rugby Club 
Tuesday 27th July 2021 for 8 weeks 6.30-7.30pm 
Contact: Judith 07786707803 
https://www.facebook.com/LarneLadiesRugby 
www.larnerfc.com 
£10 for 8 sessions 
Girls aged 8-14 years 

http://www.squarewearni.co.uk/

